
From: WALKER III, TREY <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/16/2013 2:16:30 PM
Subject: RE: S.C. Sea Grant Consortium

Next morning?
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 2:15 PM
 
To: WALKER III, TREY
 
Subject: RE: S.C. Sea Grant Consortium
 
                I’ll be up in Greenville that afternoon – if there’s an alternate time, let me know, though.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: WALKER III, TREY [mailto:TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 2:11 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: S.C. Sea Grant Consortium
 
Would you have some time in afternoon of Sept 25th after 3pm to meet with me and M. Richard DeVoe, Executive 
Director of S.C. Sea Grant Consortium?
 
Trey Walker
Director, State Relations
University of South Carolina
Osborne Administration Building
Columbia, SC  29208
O-803-777-2553
M-803-206-0847
twalker@sc.edu
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